Letter to the Editor

In her recent opinion-editorial, Washington Post writer Kathleen Parker provides a glaringly incorrect assertion about Community Health Centers (CHCs) and the provision of abortion services (“Hiding Behind Hyde,” March 28th, 2010).  Parker cobbles together a host of contorted legal arguments to suggest that one of the most successful federal health programs will turn its back on a 45 year mission to bring doctors and nurses into areas of need. 

CHCs are not “abortion clinics,” as Ms. Parker already knows.  I know because I am a [clinician, board member, executive director] at [Name of CHC].  Our mission will not change because of health care reform.  Indeed, our plan is to expand our model of care in [name of state or community] so that more people can stay healthy and avoid chronic and preventable diseases.  I am proud to work at a CHC and even prouder of our future role in fixing our health care system so that more uninsured people have access to preventive medicine.  
